
 

Principal: Miss S Wimperis  
Middleton Road, Oldham, Greater Manchester, OL9 6BH 

0161 627 4257 |  info@westwood.theharmonytrust.org  |  www.westwood.theharmonytrust.org 
 

The Harmony Trust, an exempt charity and company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company 
number 08840373 

 

Miss Wimperis says… Thank you to everybody that 

has signed up for a parents’ day meeting.  If you 

have not had chance, please speak to your child’s 

class teacher. We are looking forward to sharing 

your child’s progress and achievements!  

THE HARMONY TRUST 
Westwood Academy    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Miss Wimperis’ news 

 

The Boys and girls had a fabulous day out at the Harmony Trust Roadshow! 

Word of the week 
 
Questioning – Asking why things around us happen. 

 
Attendance Champions! 

 

Well done Year 2 

http://www.westwood.theharmonytrust.org/
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Stars of the week 

Year group Stars of the week Reason for the award 

Nursery  

Sarrinah 

 

Zayan 

For super reading and recognising sounds in 

words and reading the tricky word ‘the.  

For joining in with his friends more confidently 

each week.  

Reception 

Arfa 

 

Aaleyah 

For being a good friend to others and praising 

her friends when they have done well in their 

learning.  

For showing great attention to detail when 

painting a picture of a Foxglove flower. 

Year 1 
Safah 

Abdul 

For fantastic attitude towards her learning and 

always trying her best 

For brilliant Maths work when measuring mass 

Year 2 
Ayan 

Monirah 

For amazing progress in reading! 

For her super effort in writing. 

Year 3 
Sameera 

Yameen 

For a mature attitude to learning and for 

always being eager to solve green pen problems 

For consistent excellence in writing 

Year 4 
Zubaydah 

Kamila 

For writing a persuasive speech about 

deforestation. 

For carefully moulding the wire into a fish 

shape in Art. 

Year 5 
Maariya 

Ahmed 

For being sensible when making Spanish 

omelettes and helping clean up! 

For always willing to contribute to class 

discussions and problem solving in Maths. 

Year 6 
Ghania 

Nusrat 

For working so hard and doing so well in her 

first practice tests 

For treating everyone kindly 

http://www.westwood.theharmonytrust.org/
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What has each class been learning about this week? 

EYFS- This week in English, Nursery have been reading The Enormous Turnip. In Maths, 

they have been exploring heavy and light using different vegetables and the balance scales. 

In Reception, we have been reading the Gigantic Turnip. We worked together and made 

turnip stew just like the characters in the book. In Maths, we have been exploring number 

bonds to 10.  

Year 1- This week, In English we have been writing a dinosaur fact file! In Maths, we have 

been measuring mass 

Year 2-  This week, Year 2 have been reading, ‘The Great Explorer!’ We have used exciting 

adjectives to describe Tom, the explorer, and think about how he felt alone in the North 

Pole. In Maths, we have been measuring the temperature!  

Year 3- This week in English, Year 3 have been learning about how chocolate is made and 

created our own chocolate bar to go with our advert from last week. In maths, we have 

been learning about capacity and volume. 

Year 4 – This week in English, we have been writing a speech about deforestation. In 

Maths, we have been learning how to add fractions and mixed numbers. 

Year 5- This week in English, we have been learning how to use relative clauses in our 

writing. In Maths, we have been learning how to draw line graphs. 

Year 6- This week in English, we wrote instructions about how to set up a fabulous 

restaurant. In Maths, we have begun revising our topics from the past year in preparation 

for our end of KS2 tests! 
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